Agenda ltem 8

18/01050F - The Pheasant Pluckers Inn, Burdrop, Banbury

Additional Representations received
None

Additional Information received

None

Officer Comment

At para. 9.6 of the officer's report it is indicated that the applicant’'s selling agent
details had not been received at the time of the preparation of the report to planning
committee. Details of the agent were supplied and a conversation was held with
Joshua Sullivan of ‘Christies’ just prior to the committee meeting in November
(22/11/2018) when the application was initially scheduled to be presented, prior to
notification of the application being appealed. Mr Sullivan confirmed that he had
provided selling advice to Mr and Mrs Noquet and would act on their behalf if
required to do so, should any expression of interest be received.

Change to recommendation:

None



